Dear Parents/Guardians,

7th grade students will be taking a field trip to Lake Shore High School on March 18, 2016 to see the play The Outsiders, being performed by the Lake Shore Drama Class.  We will leave KMS at 8:40 a.m. to walk over to the high school.  We will walk back to KMS around 12:00 p.m. Students will be back in time to eat lunch at Kennedy.  

There is no cost for this field trip.

Any questions regarding this trip, please contact your student’s Language Arts teacher.  Please return the permission slip to your Language Arts Teacher by Friday, March 11th.  If your student does not return the permission slip they will not be allowed to attend the play.  

Sincerely,
Mrs. Gough, Mr. Ledford, and Mr.Sprader



Yes, ___________________________________________, has my permission to attend the field trip on March 18, 2016.

Parent/guardian name_______________________________________	

Parent/guardian signature ____________________________________________________
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